[image: ]Salmon River Joint School District 243
Jim Doramus, Superintendent/K-5 Principal
711 Aces Place
P.O. Box 872
Riggins, ID 83549
(208) 630-6027 Ex.4117
doramusj@jsd243.org

__________________________________________________________________________________________


May 3, 2021


Dear Parent/Guardian,


I am writing this letter to let you know that none of our schools qualify for the “Pandemic-Electronic Benefit Transfer(P-EBT)”.  P-EBT is part of the U.S. government response to the COVID-19 pandemic and was established by the Families First Coronavirus Act (FFCRA). P-EBT provides benefits to children that would have received free or reduced-price school meals, if not for COVID-related school closures and/or COVID-related reductions in school hours or attendance. You will not be eligible for this benefit due to our schools being in person and open all year.


Sincerely,

Jim Doramus
“From Small Beginnings Come Great Things”
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